
Wrap Up 
Term 4 2020 

Thank you to all for an amazing term and year. It 
has been an interesting and challenging year! I do 
hope that all the amazing families of the school 
have a beautiful and wonderful break and enjoy 
every aspect that there is to offer. With Christmas 
around the corner and the New Year ahead, I do 
hope that you get to enjoy all. Thank you to all the 
amazing teachers for 2020 and I am sure that they 
are all looking for an opportunity to say goodbye to 
your child this week. We will be losing Mr Dixon 
and Mrs Vereyken to other schools that they have 
applied for. We wish them the very best! 

A reminder to all parents that school starts for 2021 

for children in Years 1 to Years 6 on Friday the 29
th
 

January 2021. All Kindergarten children start school 

on Monday 1st February 2021. 

 

Daryl McKay 

Principal 

A Message from Mr McKay 

Bonnyrigg Heights Primary School 

 

Dedicated to quality and teaching and learning 

  
Corner of Wilson Road and Lewis Street, Bonnyrigg Heights           Phone : 9823 7000       Fax : 9823 7226 
bonnyriggh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Coming events for Term 4 

Date Events 

16th December Last Day of Term for Students 

29th January Students Years 1-6 return to school 

1st February Kindergarten start school  
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This Weeks School Value  
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Classes for 2021 

If you know that your child will be returning to school late in 2021 due to being on extended leave, could you please 

complete the form below and return this to the office so that we can include them in our numbers for next year. 

LATE RETURN 2021 

I wish to advise that __________________________________     in class ___________ will be returning to 

school on  ______________________ .  The reason for the late return is  ___________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian:  _____________________________________  Date:  ____________________________ 

Contact No:  _____________________________ 

If you are planning to not return to our school next year, and enrolling your child in another school, please fill out the 

form below, and return it to our school office. 

ENROLMENT AT ANOTHER SCHOOL IN 2021 
 

I wish to advise that __________________________________      in class ________________________  

                 (Child’s Name) 

 

will be enrolling at _____________________________________________________________________ 

     (Name of School) 

and will not be returning to Bonnyrigg Heights Primary School in 2021 

 

 

 


